
 
1 March 2024 
 
 
The Resident 
CONCORD NSW 2137 
 
 
Dear Resident 
 

Project update – Massey Park Golf Course and Sanders Reserve Bridge 
 
As part of our commitment to improving public safety and providing quality active recreation 
facilities, we notified you of works at Massey Park Golf Course and Sanders Reserve in 
November last year.  
 
We advised you of the construction of a new canal bridge connecting Massey Park Golf 
Course and Sanders Reserve, Concord. The cost of these works is $870,000. 
 
Works have commenced and are expected to be completed in April 2024, weather and site 
conditions permitting. 
 
What has been completed? 

• Placement of the new bridge  

• Decommission of the storage shed on Sanders Reserve 
 
What is planned for the next stage of works? 

• Complete installation of bridge components 

• Landscaping around the new bridge 

• Installation of the new pathways and adjustment of existing fence 
 
Generally, works will be carried out between Monday to Friday from 8am to 4pm, however 
there may be instances that will require work to be undertaken outside of these hours.  
 
The works will be staged and the pedestrian bridge along the foreshore will remain open 
throughout the project for pedestrian access. 
 
For more project details, visit our Collaborate web page by scanning the QR Code below.  
 
Should you require further information, please contact our Project Manager, Nick Bouziotis, 
on 9121 0231. 
 
 
Kind regards, 

 

Mayor Michael Megna 
City of Canada Bay 

 


